
From: Shannon Schlosser
To: Sproule, Joanne
Cc: "Susan Milburn"; Yelland, Cindy; "David Weger"; Leuschen, Candice; Hudson, Janice
Subject: RE: Review of Saskatoon Airport Authority (SAA)/City of Saskatoon (COS) Nomination Protocol
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Hi Joanne,
 
Further to the email below to you from our Board Chair, David Weger, please be advised that the
SAA Governance Committee reviewed the SAA/City of Saskatoon Nomination protocol at its July

15th meeting and has no changes to recommend. 
 

As the review period for this protocol had been extended to July 31st, we would anticipate that any
recommended changes from the City would be communicated by the end of this week.  If we do
not hear from you by the end of the day tomorrow we will assume that the City of Saskatoon is in
agreement that no changes are required to the protocol at this time.
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.
 
Thank you,
Shannon
 

 
Shannon Schlosser
Executive Assistant
Adjointe à la direction
 
306.975.4274     www.skyxe.ca
 

Suite #1-2625 Airport Drive Saskatoon, SK Canada S7L 7L1
 
Saskatoon Airport Authority is the operator of Skyxe Saskatoon Airport
L’autorité aéroportuaire de Saskatoon est la société qui exploite l’aéroport Skyxe de Saskatoon.

 
 
 

From:  
Sent: June 23, 2020 7:47 AM
To: 'Sproule, Joanne' <Joanne.Sproule@Saskatoon.ca>; Shannon Schlosser <Shannon@skyxe.ca>
Cc: 'Susan Milburn' ; Stephen Maybury <Stephen@skyxe.ca>;



'Yelland, Cindy' <Cindy.Yelland@Saskatoon.ca>; 'Leuschen, Candice'
<Candice.Leuschen@Saskatoon.ca>
Subject: RE: Review of Saskatoon Airport Authority (SAA)/City of Saskatoon (COS) Nomination
Protocol
 
Good morning Janice and Joanne,
 

Thank you for your supportive response to extend  the review period to July 31st.  
 

The SAA will be reviewing the SAA / City Nomination Protocol at its July 15th Governance meeting,
and if the City has any recommended changes, we would welcome your changes (if any)  prior to the
SAA’s  Governance meeting.
 
Please contact Susan Milburn or myself should you wish to discuss any proposed changes.
 
Best regards
 
David Weger
Board Chair
306-370-8821
 

 

From: Hudson, Janice <Janice.Hudson@Saskatoon.ca> On Behalf Of Sproule, Joanne
Sent: June 22, 2020 21:04
To: Shannon Schlosser <Shannon@skyxe.ca>
Cc: David Weger >; Susan Milburn )

; Stephen Maybury <Stephen@skyxe.ca>; Yelland, Cindy
<Cindy.Yelland@Saskatoon.ca>; Leuschen, Candice <Candice.Leuschen@Saskatoon.ca>; Sproule,
Joanne <Joanne.Sproule@Saskatoon.ca>
Subject: RE: Review of Saskatoon Airport Authority (SAA)/City of Saskatoon (COS) Nomination
Protocol
 
Good evening;
 
The Governance and Priorities Committee, at its meeting held earlier today considered your
letter regarding the above and resolved as follows:

That the deadline for the nomination protocol review for the Saskatoon Airport Authority
be extended to July 31, 2020.
      
Janice Hudson on behalf of



Joanne Sproule | tel 306.975.3240
City Clerk
City of Saskatoon | 222 3rd Avenue North | Saskatoon, SK  S7K 0J5
joanne.sproule@saskatoon.ca
www.saskatoon.ca
 
If you receive this email in error, please do not review, distribute or copy the information. 
Please contact the sender and delete the message and any attachments.

 
 

 

From: Shannon Schlosser [mailto:Shannon@skyxe.ca] 
Sent: Wednesday, June 3, 2020 10:16 AM
To: Sproule, Joanne <Joanne.Sproule@Saskatoon.ca>
Cc: David Weger ; Susan Milburn 

 Stephen Maybury <Stephen@skyxe.ca>; Yelland, Cindy
<Cindy.Yelland@Saskatoon.ca>; Hudson, Janice <Janice.Hudson@Saskatoon.ca>
Subject: RE: Review of Saskatoon Airport Authority (SAA)/City of Saskatoon (COS) Nomination
Protocol
 
Thanks, Joanne.  We will look forward to your response after the City’s GPC Committee Meeting

on June 22nd.
 
Thanks,
Shannon
 
 

From: Sproule, Joanne <Joanne.Sproule@Saskatoon.ca> 
Sent: June 3, 2020 10:14 AM
To: Shannon Schlosser <Shannon@skyxe.ca>
Cc: David Weger >; Susan Milburn 

; Stephen Maybury <Stephen@skyxe.ca>; Yelland, Cindy
<Cindy.Yelland@Saskatoon.ca>; Hudson, Janice <Janice.Hudson@Saskatoon.ca>
Subject: RE: Review of Saskatoon Airport Authority (SAA)/City of Saskatoon (COS) Nomination
Protocol
 
Hello Shannon and thank you for your email.  I will take this request forward to City
Council’s GPC Committee on June 22nd and will get back to you immediately after the
meeting.  I can confirm that a review of the protocol by the City has not yet taken
place.
 
Regards,
 

Joanne Sproule | tel 306.975.3240
City Clerk
City of Saskatoon | 222 3rd Avenue North | Saskatoon, SK  S7K 0J5
joanne.sproule@saskatoon.ca



www.saskatoon.ca
 
If you receive this email in error, please do not review, distribute or copy the information. 
Please contact the sender and delete the message and any attachments.
 

 
From: Shannon Schlosser [mailto:Shannon@skyxe.ca] 
Sent: Tuesday, June 02, 2020 12:05 PM
To: Sproule, Joanne <Joanne.Sproule@Saskatoon.ca>
Cc: David Weger ; Susan Milburn 

; Stephen Maybury <Stephen@skyxe.ca>
Subject: Review of Saskatoon Airport Authority (SAA)/City of Saskatoon (COS) Nomination Protocol
 
Hi Joanne,
 
Attached please find a letter from David Weger, Board Chair, Saskatoon Airport Authority.
 
Thank you,
Shannon
 

 
Shannon Schlosser
Executive Assistant
Adjointe à la direction
 
306.975.4274     www.skyxe.ca
 

Suite #1-2625 Airport Drive Saskatoon, SK Canada S7L 7L1
 
Saskatoon Airport Authority is the operator of Skyxe Saskatoon Airport
L’autorité aéroportuaire de Saskatoon est la société qui exploite l’aéroport Skyxe de Saskatoon.

 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.


